
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 306: W/E 9th November 2018 
PLEASE NOTE: Carpark gates are closed between 8.35am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday for the  
coming week to : 

 

 

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following classes for winning 

the attendance awards for 
week ending  2nd November   

 

KS1:Y1  99.63%  
 

KS2:Y6  97.86%  

Autumn Term Breakdown  
for Attendance  

 

 0 days missed  = 100% 

 1 day missed  = 98.6% 

 2 days missed  = 97.3% 
 

 3 days missed = 95.8%  
WILL NOT RECEIVE THE TREAT 

 

Please note that a penalty notice 
may be issued if a leave of absence 

is taken without permission. 

 Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page 
 

 Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School  WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

Monday 5th Nov 2018 

 Y4 trip - £10.50  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 6th Nov 2018 

 Y5 trip - £5.00  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 7th Nov 2018 
Remembrance assembly -
9.15am  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 8th Nov 2018 

 Y4 & Y5 trip - £3.00  

 Y1 trip - £6.15  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 9th Nov 2018 

 Y3 trip - £2.00  

 Y1 & 2 trip £2.65 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 12th Nov 2018 

 Wear Odd Socks       
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 13th Nov 2018 

 Y6 trip - £2.00  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 14th Nov 2018 

 Y5 class assembly  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 16th Nov 2018 

 Children in Need  - wear 
spots £1.00 (not Y6)   

 Y6 trip - £11.70 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 19th Nov 2018 

 Y1-Y6 Greatest Showman      
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wed 5th & Fri 7th Dec 2018 
Nur & Rec trip - £11.30      
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 12th Dec 2018 
Reception Nativity - 10am      
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 18th Dec 2018 
Christmas Lunch -  
Grandparents invited      
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 21st Dec 2018 

 Carol service - 10am 

 Children break up     
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Mon 7th Jan 2019 

 INSET - NO CHILDREN    
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 8th Jan 2019 
Children return to school     
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 13th May 2019 

 SATs 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Length of skirts 
 

This is to remind you that our uniform policy states that skirts must be 
knee – length. This is to keep your child  safe and to respect their  
modesty / dignity. Because we need to treat all children equally, this rule 
applies to all children, no matter what age. 
 

Unfortunately this rule is not being followed by some parents. I have 
asked staff to be vigilant in this matter - we will contact you if we feel 
that’s your child’s dignity is at risk because of a short skirt. We’d rather 
not have the conversation with you so please support your child in this 
matter – we’re doing this to keep your child safe. 
 

Please don’t forget that plain black tights and / or modesty shorts are 
ideal to wear under skirts.  

National School Breakfast Programme – Magic Breakfast   

 
From Monday 12th November, we will be commencing the Magic  
Breakfast incentive. From 8.15 a.m. children can come into Breakfast 
Club and get either cereal or a bagel with a cold drink – free of charge. 
Our existing Breakfast Club will still be running as usual from 7.30 a.m. 
with the option of a hot breakfast. Our breakfast club charge from  
8.15 a.m. will no longer be valid – this will be free. 
 

We are very lucky as a school to be involved with Magic Breakfast and 
hope all families will benefit from this incentive.   

Anti-Bullying Week 2018 
 

Next week is Anti-Bullying Week 
and we have lots of exciting 
things planned, some of which 
are listed here.  
We start the week with: 

 ‘Odd-Socks Day’ on Monday.  

 Tues, Wed and Thurs - during 
playtimes - children are invit-
ed into the hall to learn this 
year’s song/dance linked to 
the theme ‘Choose Respect’. 
We aim to video this and 
share it with you.  

 Friday is also ‘Children in 
Need’ day and so children are 
invited to wear spots/non-
uniform (no football strips 
please) for £1 donation.  

During the week, each class will 
consider the different kinds of 
bullying and also take part in a 
lesson on cyber-bullying. Look 
out for your invite into school for 
a workshare during anti-bullying 
week (or the following week) and 
if you are keen to support us in 
this area more, please see Mrs 
Wood.  

Our Poppy Memorial. 
 

This poppy memorial was produced mainly by Mr. Bell, with the support of 
some staff and pupils. The poppy parts were produced by the staff and 
pupils over a few weeks. The names and details were researched, and  
applied by hand to each relevant part of the poppy. The centre button will 
bear the legend, “We will remember them”.  
The red parts of the poppy have the name, rank and regiment of teachers 
from this region who died during WW1. 
The green leaves represent hope coming out of the despair; and have on 
them the name, rank and military award given to teachers from this region who survived the war and re-
turned home. 
The white tiles have the names of service personnel from this region who were POWs during WW1; the 
name of the camp where they were held, are below the names. 

McManus Thomas 

Jaxson Morris 

Skelton Alice 
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